
 
 

Montréal, July 12, 2024 
 
 
To the tenants of Habitations Jarry 
8087, rue Berri
 

Work Update 
 
Tenants located on the rue Lajeunesse side now have access to their 
balcony, as the work on this side is now completed. 
 
The work has not yet been completed on the alley side. Tenants will have 
access to their balcony during the construction holiday. Please leave the 
outdoor patio door unlocked so the workers can unblock your door. 
We ask you to not leave too many items on your balcony. It will need to be 
cleared after the vacation for the workers to complete the work. 
 
A reminder that the common room is air-conditioned and open during 
the day. You can use it to cool off or take a break when the noise is too 
loud in your apartment.   
 
You may use a temporary terrace on the 2nd floor, on the alley side. 
 
There will be a construction holiday from July 20 to August 4. 
 
Air conditioners 
If you have any problems with your air conditioner, please contact Karyne 
Blain at 514-527-9009 ext. 205.   
 
Your liaison officer, Elaine St-Onge, will be absent from July 29 to 
August 23. In case of emergency, you may contact Hugo Baron Bruneau 
at 514-868-4927.    
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 


